
 

  Applegate School 
 
 

Darrell Erb Jr.– Principal 
          Melisa Frank- Office Manager 

   14188 Hwy 238  
                 Applegate, Oregon 97530 

           Phone:  541-846-6280 
 Fax: 541-846-6055 

December 2015 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 
Boys Basketball 

@ Applegate 4pm 
 

Canned Food 
Drive Ends 

3 
Boys Basketball 

@ Applegate 
4:30pm 

4 
Teacher  

Professional  
Development 

Late Start 9:10am 

5 

6 7 
Boys Basketball 
@ Sacred Heart 

4pm 

8 
Site Council 

2:45pm 

 

9 
Boys Basketball 

@ Applegate 
4pm 

10 
Boys Basketball 

@ Applegate 
4pm 

11 
Teacher  

Professional  
Development 

Late Start 9:10am 

12 

13 14 
Book Fair  

Begins 

15 16 
Holiday Meal 

17 
Holiday  
Program 
6:00pm 

18 
Teacher  

Professional  
Development 

Late Start 9:10am 
Book Fair Ends 

19 

20 21 
Winter Break 

No Classes 

22 
Winter Break 

No Classes 

23 
Winter Break 

No Classes 

24 
Winter Break 

No Classes 

25 
Winter Break 

No Classes 

26 

27 28 
Winter Break 

No Classes 

29 
Winter Break 

No Classes 

30 
Winter Break 

No Classes 

31 
Winter Break 

No Classes 

1 
Winter Break 

No Classes 

 



 
The Applegate December holiday meal will take place on Wednesday, December 16th.  This is a 
chance to join your children at school for a lunchtime celebration.  Lunch will be served at 11:35 AM and 
will consist of a turkey dinner.  
——- 
Boys Basketball began October 26th…..we have played 4 games so far and our boys are undefeated! 
Awesome job Cougars! 
——- 
Girls’ Basketball Sign Ups began Mon. Dec. 1  - girls should sign up in the office! 
___ 
 
The Annual Jog-A-Thon was held at our school on Friday, October 16th.  It took a few weeks to com-
plete pledge gathering and tallying but, the results are in…..we raised more than $13,520!  Our top money 
earner for this year was Jasmine Williams with a final count of over $2,400….WAY TO GO APPLEGATE!   
——- 

 
SITE COUNCIL  
will meet Tuesday, 
DEC. 8 at 2:45 pm.   
 
Join us as we make 
decisions for our 
school! 
 
Overview and discus-
sion of our PBIS pro-
gram is next on the 
agenda! 
 

Get ready for some reading fun…..The Winter Book Fair will take place in the Applegate School Li-
brary from Monday, December 14th thru Friday, December 18th.  The fair will operate during school 
hours.  
 
This is a great time and place to find out what your child loves to read, allows you to do some pretty cool 
holiday shopping and it helps our library to raise funds and receive free books so that it continues to 
thrive, grow and be a place your children love to visit!   
 
Feel free to visit during school hours, and we will also advertise special hours currently TBD. 
——- 
 

A special thanks to 
PTSG for their gener-
osity and hard work this 
year.  Seana Hodge 
continues to coordinate 
a great group of volun-
teers including Casey 
Embury, Sadie Em-
mons, Kathy Kliewer, 
Mikell Nielsen, Becky 
Vidlak, Megan Powers, 
Nikki Elmore, Seana 
Hodge, Carrie DiBiasi, 
Maggie Lowry, Rebec-
ca Hall-Cross, Terra 
Hill, April Krouse, Laura 
Saunders and Deb  
Yerby. 

Please be sure to save 
BOXTOPS, worth 10 
cents each, for our 
school.  They must not 
have an expired date 
and they need to be 
trimmed on the dotted 
lines with the date 
showing.   
 
Thank you ! 

The Art and Nature 
After School will  
offer lavender  

bouquets for sale 
this December   

for $3 each.   
Thank you for  
support  of our 

many after school 
activities. 

EXPIRES 3/1/18 


